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Questions regarding the study? 
Reach out to the TxDOT project manager with questions 
or concerns regarding the study. Project Manager: 

Travis Campbell, P.E.  
Phone: (214) 320-6100
Email: 345study@txdot.gov

Want to be added to the mailing list to stay up-to-date 
and be informed of future meetings? 
Email 345study@txdot.gov to be added.

All presented material is available at: www.345study.com  
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Comment Online
Click the provided link on the 

website at www.345study.com.

Mail-In Comments
Texas Department of  

Transportation 
Travis Campbell, P.E.
4777 E. Highway 80
Mesquite, TX 75150

Email Us
345study@txdot.gov

Leave a Voicemail
(833) 933-0432

Please submit your comments  
regarding this Public Meeting                   

using any of the four methods below. 

For general questions about the presentation of the study, please contact  
TxDOT Project Manager, Travis Campbell at 345study@txdot.gov

Comments must be received or  
postmarked on or before Thursday,  

July 22, 2021 to be included in 
the Public Meeting Summary.




